
CAUTION: This email originated from outside the El Paso County technology network. Do not click links or 
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please call IT Customer 
Support at 520-6355 if you are unsure of the integrity of this message. 

 

 
Ms. Krebs- 
 

I am a resident in EL Paso County/ SW HWY 115 and I am opposed to the 
application for rezoning at the Rock Creek Mesa. It is not acceptable for a 

developer to be granted rezoning in an established community where 
residents bought and built their lives under the current zoning. 

I am not opposed to the developer building on his property for what the land 
is currently zoned for. 
 

Regards- 
Kathie Rawson 
 

 

 

 

 


